Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of State Lands
The DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: December 10, 2020, 1:00 p.m.; December 11, 2020, 9:00 a.m. ET

PLACE: Webinar Meeting
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Acquisition and Restoration Council (ARC), as defined in Section 259.035, F.S., announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
Acquisition and Restoration Council Public Hearing, Thursday, December 10, 2020

The purpose of this hearing is to hear presentations and take public testimony on the Florida Forever 2021 Cycle 1 project proposals, Florida Forever Project Boundary amendments and other Florida Forever Projects.
Acquisition and Restoration Council Meeting, Friday, December 11, 2020

The purpose of this meeting is for ARC to conduct regular business that includes reviewing land management plans, other proposed uses of state-owned conservation lands, consider proposed amendments to Florida Forever Project boundaries and applications for new Florida Forever projects and to develop the 2021 Florida Forever Priority List. 

The Department has modified the meeting format and accordingly has revised and re-published the Notice of Public Meeting. This notice supersedes the notice published on January 8, 2020.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Shauna R. Allen with the Division of State Lands at Shauna.R.Allen@FloridaDEP.gov, or by visiting the Department of Environmental Protection website at https://floridadep.gov/lands/environmental-services/content/acquisition-and-restoration-council-arc.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Shauna Allen with the Office of Environmental Services at (850)245-2713 or email: shauna.r.allen@FloridaDEP.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
